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Trinbago American Association of Southern CT
E-mail Notices and Releases

Friday, November 15, 2013

501 (3) (C) Federal Tax Exempt Status.

Great news - Trinbago American Association of Southern Connecticut has acquired
it's 501 (3) (C) Federal Tax Exempt Status.

This achievement will create enormous opportunities for TAAOSC to grow as an
organization whose goal is to promote and exchange cultural experiences for it's
members and associates.

With this Exemption your membership dues, contributions and gifts will be tax
deductible.

So let's regroup and be the best we can be at TAAOSC. You are cordially invited
to our next meeting on Saturday 16th November at 5:30 pm at 200 Leeder Hill Dr,
Hamden, CT 06517.

Together we LIVE, together we GROW
Monday, October 08, 2012
TAAo0Sc "Trinidad & Tobago 50th Anniversary Dinner/Dance
We want to thank all those wonderful people who came out for the
TAAo0Sc "Trinidad & Tobago 50th Anniversary Dinner/Dance". Those who did
not come but sent in their support should note that it was greatly appreciated.

Keep checking this page as we have more events coming.

TAA0SC Executive



